
LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL  
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QUESTION WITHOUT NOTICE 

(Of which some notice has been given)  

Wednesday, 22 October 2014 

Hon Sally Talbot to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister for 

Health. 

 

I refer to the Commissioner for Children and Young People's 2011 "Report of the 

inquiry into the mental health and wellbeing of children and young people in WA", 

which recommends--  

The State Government provide funding for the regular conduct of the Telethon 

Institute for Child Health Research's Child Health Survey and for this survey to be 

conducted in Western Australia every three years., and I ask: 

1.      Will the state government be providing this funding?  

 

2.      If yes to (1), how much will be provided, and when?  

 

3.      If no to (1), why not?  

 

 
 

I thank the Hon. Member for some notice of this question. 

(1) WA Health is not aware of any current Government funding allocated for this survey. 

(2) Not applicable. 

(3) Refer to (1). 

 


